
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Jessica Elliott; Jeff Bates 
Sally Simmons; Beth Keating 
RE: 020879-TP 

Thanks for the explanation. We'll include that in recording the e-mail updating the docket title. 

(This did differ from 020526 where we added regulated companies, so I needed to understand!) 

-----0 rig i n a I Message----- 
From: Jessica Elliott 
Sent: Thursday, November 07,2002 3:44 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Kay Flynn; Sally Simmons; Beth Keating 
Subject: RE: 020879-TP 

Kay, We added the names because US. Cellular Inc. is not registered as a coporation in the state of Florida. It is a 
"holding company" doing business as four companies registered in the state of Florida. I realize that we do not regulate 
these companies but we thought it would be correct to have the names of the companies as they as registered with the 
state included in the title. If you have a problem doing it this way please let me know. Thanks, Jessica 

-----0rig ina I Message----- 
From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Thursday, November 07,2002 3:31 PM 
To: Jessica Elliott 
Subject: FW: 020879-TP 

I'll let you field this one ... 

-----0rig i nal Message----- 
From: Kay Flynn 
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2002 3:29 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Subject: RE: 020879-TP 

Jeff, none of those companies is regulated by the PSC. Why would we add the names? 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, November 06,2002 3:50 PM 
To: Kay Flynn; Hong Wang 
Cc: Jessica Elliott; Sally Simmons; Beth Keating; Margie Edmondson 
Subject: 020879-TP 

In the titte for this docket, please change it to: 

"Request for approval of CMRS interconnection agreement between United States Cellular, Inc. (United States Cellular, 
USCOC of Tallahassee, lnc., Central Florida Cellular Telephone Company, Inc., USCOC of Florida RSA #7, Inc., and 
Florida RSA #8, Inc.) and Sprint-Florida, Incorporated." 

This change is based on United States Cellular, Inc. being a holding company for those 
As a reference, we did this in 020526-TP (BellSouth and KMC Holdings, Inc.) 

I 



ORIGINAL 
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang 
Wednesday, November 06,2002 4:13 PM 
Ruth Nettles 
Jeff Bates; Kay FIynn 
FW: 020879-TP 

Ruth, please take care of this. Thanks! 

- - - -  -Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2002 3:50 PM 
To: Kay Flynn; Hong Wang 
Cc: Jessica Elliott; Sally Simmons; Beth Keating; Margie Edmondson 
Subject: 020879-TP 

In the title for this docket, please change it to: 

"Request for approval of CMRS interconnection agreement between United States Cellular, 
Inc. (United States Cellular, USCOC of Tallahassee, Inc., Central Florida Cellular 
Telephone Company, Inc., USCOC of Florida RSA #7, Inc., and Florida RSA # 8 ,  Inc.) and 
Sprint-Florida, Incorporated." 

This change is based on United States Cellular, Inc. being a holding company for those 
companies listed in parentheses. As a reference, we did this in 020526-TP (BellSouth and 
KMC Holdings, Inc.) 

Thank you, 

Jeff Bates 
Research Assistant 
Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Voice (850) 413-6538 
Fax (850) 413-6539 
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